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Raszka Shelley

From: Mike'sDeal's <mikesdeals@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 10:35 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SENATE BILL 3

Honorable Senators 
  
I am a prospector and gold miner in Oregon. I oppose Senate Bill 3. SB3 further removes our rights to access 
minerals in the state of Oregon by extending the dredging moratorium. This will result in financial loss as well 
to thousands of miners in Oregon and further erodes our rights to access public lands. The continuous attack on 
our Mineral Estate Grant must stop. There  is NO proven facts that the previous "rules and regulations" under 
permit  were not sufficient "regulation". 

Thank you for  considering  the negative effects of SB3, as well as SB837  and stand for the rights of 
Oregonians to enjoy THEIR lands! 

Respectfully, 

Michael Rech 
4034 E MAPLE ST 
HILLSBORO OR 97123 
 
  
 
 
--  
Mike 


